Kilvington Centenary Gala FAQs

Do I need to join a table, or can I buy individual tickets? 
Tickets can be purchased individually, for a table of ten or for a table of twelve with a $10 discount per person. 

As part of the booking process for individual tickets there is a section where you can nominate anyone you would like to be seated with. Or leave it up to us and we will place you on a table with others from your cohort.

We have an uneven number of people on our table. What do we do?
If you have an uneven number of people wanting to sit together that is absolutely fine. 

We will also make sure that tables from each cohort are placed next to each other, so mingling is fun and easy. 

Do I have to dress in “The Roaring Twenties” theme? 
Not at all. While we’d love to see our guests get into the spirit of the theme, (and there will be prizes for the best dressed guest) there is no obligation to dress up. Just come along looking snazzy and ready to kick up your heels.

Can I invite friends and family who don’t have students at Kilvington? 
Of course, the more the merrier! We would love as many people as possible to join our Centenary celebrations. 

What time will the Gala finish? 
The Gala will finish no later than midnight. 

Is there parking at the venue? 
Merrimu Receptions has ample onsite parking accessible from both Dandenong Road and Merrimu Street. 

I have dietary requirements. Will these be catered for? 
Absolutely! You will be prompted as part of the booking process to let us know of any dietary requirements. 

What if I miss the most roaring party Kilvington has ever seen? 
Don’t let that happen! Book your Centenary Gala tickets here. And remember, a little party never killed nobody!

If you have any questions please contact Community Relations Officer, Bianca Lapins, via lapinsb@kilvington.vic.edu.au. We will do everything we can to make your evening as special as Kilvington’s centenary. 



